World's End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone o208 360 1001 office@grangeparkprimary.org • www.grangeparkprimary.org Headteacher: Tijen Hassan



Friday 17 July 2025

Dear parent,

Please see the details below regarding an event organised by Enfield Council.

Transition event for parents/carers and students

Date – 11 September 2025

Venue - Cineworld, Southbury Road, Enfield, EN1 1YQ

This unique event offers parents and students transitioning from primary school, the opportunity to meet and discuss their needs and aspirations with representatives from Enfield's secondary schools and academies.

All Enfield secondary schools have been invited to attend.

There are three 90 minute slots to choose from that give you an hour to meet with schools followed by a 30 minute Q&A session on the admissions process.

Select one of the following links to book a place at Eventbrite:



5:00pm to 6:30pm, 6:00pm to 7:30pm, 7:00pm to 8:30pm

Kind regards

School Office